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13.09.22 

 

RE: First Year Retreats 

 

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s), 

 

Each year, as part of our Religious Education programme, all First Year students attend a retreat and these will 
take place over the coming weeks.  Caomhnóirí will inform students about the date of the retreat for each class. 

 

These retreats will be facilitated by the Religion Department and will take place during school time.  The aim of 
the retreat is to allow students some time and space for prayer, reflection, personal development and class 
bonding. 

 

The day of the retreat will be a normal school day and students will start and finish at the normal times. Students 
should wear their PE uniform that day and bring in their drink and lunch as per a normal school day. 

 

We thank you for your kind co-operation and look forward to the day. Should you have any questions regarding 
the programme for the day please contact Kerry-Lynn Martin through the school. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Religion Department 

 

 


